
 
 
 
 

Special Offer for HKSFA members attending CFA China events 
in Shanghai and Beijing 

  
  

HKSFA and CFA China have recently entered into a reciprocity arrangement 
whereby the members of each party can attend the other party's events and enjoy 
their Member rates.  This arrangement will start as of 1st March 2011.  The seats 
allocated for each event is limited, so please book early in advance by registering 
with CFA-China in Shanghai or Beijing.  Please be mindful that the same policy for 
no-shows and cancellations will be implemented for both parties.  
 

Please click into the link below to learn more about the activities of CFA China:  
 

http://www.cfasociety.org/china/Pages/default.aspx 

 


